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Please, please, please stop this insanity!  The vocal few continue to try and chip 

away at families' enjoyment of the river and to recreate in ways that have not been 

shown to decrease safety, erode banks, harm wildlife, or cause property damage.  

Just because these vocal few toss everything and the kitchen sink into the argument, 

it does not mean that these are scientifically supported arguments.  They just plain 

don't like tow sports and they want to turn the entire river into paddling only.  Please 

don't continue to do down the road of year-over-year restrictions as is happening 

predictably over the past few years.  Enough is enough.  Please stand for families 

against these loud, but very few, voices.  It is time to stand up for the rights of those 

who prefer more athletic and exciting water sports.  Help us! 

 

Thank you!!! 

Lewis McCoy 


